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30th April 2025 
 

23rd May 2025 
80th VE Day Anniversary Celebrations 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
On Friday 23rd May our academy will be celebrating the 80th anniversary of VE Day. To mark this 
occasion, the academy will be holding different activities that all of the children can take part in. 
The whole school will be creating a collaborative piece of artwork to celebrate the occasion 
during the morning.  
 
During the afternoon, we will be holding a ‘street party’ which will involve children eating their 
packed lunches. Please remember that lunches should be nut-free. If your child usually has a 
school meal, then you will still be able to order this for that day but only packed lunches will be 
available to order. If you would like to order a school packed lunch rather than bringing in your 
own, this must be ordered online by this Sunday, 4th May.  Nursery children who attend part-
time will be invited to join in with the street party celebrations over the lunchtime and will be 
welcome to stay until 1.00pm. The children who attend afternoon session are welcome to arrive 
at 11.40am so that they can also take part.  
 
We look forward to seeing the children take part in these activities. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
  
Miss Riley 
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